
Dear Legislators, 
 
I am longtime resident of Portland and Multnomah County. 
I support tolling to pay for transportation projects, but I believe ALL the revenue needs 
to go to real infrastructure built as part of the roads and bridge construction. I DO NOT 
support spreading any tolling funds to bicycle transportation or other non-highway use. 
This is a time for critical build out for our future for needed highway transportation and 
interstate commerce.  This is the time to undertake this work for the future success of 
our region. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lance Christian 
 


